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8th January 2024 
 
Dear Families 
 

Year 11 Revision Evening 
 
To support your child in the lead up to their examinations, I am delighted to invite you to our Year 11 Revision 
Evening taking place on Thursday 18th of January 2024. 
 
As families, you play a critical role in terms of your child’s success and so this event will outline how we can work 
together to best support our students. 
 
The evening will commence with a presentation at 5pm focusing on practical tips to assist you in supporting 
your child during their revision period. Following this, you will have the opportunity to engage directly with your 
child's GCSE teachers between 5.10 and 5.50pm. Our teachers will be available to share their top tips and 
strategies for effective revision within their respective subjects. Unlike a standard parents' evening, there is no 
need to book specific slots which should provide you with flexibility. 
 

Time Activity 

4.30pm Doors open 

5pm – 5.10pm  Presentation to families 

5.10 – 5.50pm Speak to subject teachers 

5.50 – 6pm Presentation to families* 
 
* Please note, this will be a repeat of the earlier presentation. You may attend either to suit you schedule. 
 
In addition to the informative sessions, we will be distributing revision resources to students to help them in the 
lead up to their exams.  
 
I look forward to seeing you on Thursday 18th January 2024 at this important event and thank you for your 
ongoing support. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
Mr G Coles       

Principal 
 

 

 


